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Thursday August 5, 2002

RE:H9PSNAPPER
Label Declaration

To whom it may concern,

The H9P:SNAPPER Bluetooth radio is intended for internal integration into products. The
product is not intended to be used unintegrated. The radio board is very small. The radio board
will have a label with the FCC ID and the FCC logo on it. Any products that the HOPSNAPPER
radio are integrated into will have the full required FCC markings on the outside of the product.

If you have any questions about the above please contact the below signed.

Thank You

Aindy Pagyota 5/ 2002

Sandy Mazzola

Regulatory Engineer

Symbol Technologies Inc

1 Symbol Plaza

Holtsville, N.Y. 11742-1400
Phone: (631) 738-5373

Fax: (631) 738-3915

E-mail: mazzolas@symbol.com




